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nature of leprosy gives us this confidence in the possible 
salvage of all such children if taken from all leprous contacts 
and surroundings in their infancy. The anti-leprosy move­
ment should address itself much more earnestly to this 
branch of the task , and we are glad to be able to state here 
that small beginnings have been made. 

What is the outlook of the Anti-Leprosy Movement in 
Japan ? Naturally to this question widely differing answers 
would be given . Those most pessimistic about the outlook 
I venture to say, are those who know the least about the real 
situation . At the same time, experts are aware of the fact 
that the predomimint note of leading leprologists in the 
world has recently been one rather of warning against too 
optimistic a view of the situation and of the outlook for the 
future. We in Japan also take this to heart. While rejoicing 
in many signs of real progress, we do not wish to be blind 
to the gravity of the task still ahead nor to the many diffi­
culties that must be overcome in order to realize what may 
truly be called a great success . 

(The full address will be found in the Conference 
Number of the Leper Quarterly, December, 1932 . Published 
by the Chinese Mission to Lepers, 20, Museum Road. 
Shanghai .) 

An Appeal to Our Readers. 
To all our readers, many of whom have encouraged us by 

kind letters of appreciation,  we appeal . Please give us 
accounts of your work or send us short articles . Many 
workers feel that they have nothing to contribute, but in every 
settlement there are lines of well-tried treatment which have 
not been made known because they are considered too 
insignificant .  We would remind our readers that this journal 
is especially for those out of touch with the most recent work, 
and who are endeavouring to do what they can for sufferers , 
sometimes under almost impossible conditions. Therefore, 
all and every type of article, dealing with subjects from the 
best type of housing to the best line of treatment of ulcers, 
will be acceptable . So far the editorial staff has not needed to 
issue an appeal for articles, but we find that our file entitled 
" Incoming Articles " is lamentably thin, and we trust that 
this request will not fall on deaf ears. 




